
. -. . -

.

# o UNITED STATES

[gp(g ,i
-

Yp c NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
; . . = wasmuorow. o. c. rosss

,,$' a'
APR 0 4 wa5

'

MEMORANDUM FOR: Albert Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch #2, DL

FR0M: Brian W. Sheron, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch, DSI

SUBJECT: PRELIMINARY REVIEW OF THE CONTAINMENT RESPONSE
ANALYSES IN THE SHOREHAM PRA

We have completed our preliminary review of the containment response analyses
in the Shoreham PRA. The Reactor Systems Branch with BNL technical assistance
has reviewed the containment failure and radionuclide release analysis. The
results of the BNL' preliminary review are enclosed (enclosure-1). We
require additional information listed in enclosure-2, to complete our review.
We suggest a meeting with LILCO at the site to discuss our questions. We|

request DL to send the preliminary report (enclosure-1) and the request for
additional information (enclosure-2) to LILCO for their comments and
preparation for the meeting. Please contact us to schedule the meeting as
soon as possible.
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Brian W. Sheron, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch, DSI

(w/o Enclosure)
cc: R. Bernero

R.W. Houston
6

A. Thadani

CONTACT: G. Thomas, RSB
X-29445 .,
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